From: A Grmail

Sent: 11 August 2023 17:49
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection Application number 2023/2368/P

I’'m writing in objection to the proposals planned for 2nd and 3rd floor 27 Gascony Avenue, Application
number 2023/2368/P.

My partner and T own the house located at 29b Gascony Avenue and an extension would greatly impact the
daylight in which 1 receive within my dwelling.

A number of years ago a glass partition was erected on the roof where the current proposal is planned for,
and although the partition was not meant to impact or reduce the daylight I receive, it throughly blocked and
has stopped me receiving direct sunlight which in turn has greatly reduced the amount of daylight that T
receive through my bedroom window. Had I realised the partition would have had such a devastating impact
1 would have objected to the planning application prior to the plans being granted.

Knowing how much of a detrimental effect the glass partition has had T am thoroughly objecting to an
extension as any further extensions will impact the daylight T receive within my dwelling.

This is particularly pertinent now more than ever because I utilise the room in question not only as a
bedroom but also as an office. I work from home 5 days a week and having natural daylight in this area is is
of the upmost importance. Any further reductions and loss of daylight would be totally and unequivocally
unacceptable.

The roof terrace located at number 29 that residents utilise as a garden sitting area has been almost totally
overshadowed by the glass partition and now no longer receives sunlight for a considerable amount of the

day. Any further erection would completely block the sun and daylight that this area receives.

I hope that you can see the importance of not having the extension go ahead and I would ask you to consider
the obvious and detrimental impact it would have should it be approved.

Many thanks

Residents at 29b Gascony Avenue



